

Educational Policy Committee Statement

PLEASE NOTE: The Educational Policy Committee of the Faculty has determined that unless registered students attend the first class meeting or communicate directly with the instructor prior to the first class (in writing, by email or in person), the instructor can drop a student from his/her class list.

Enrollment Request Statement

PLEASE NOTE: Students are encouraged to make use of electronic enrollment requests to express interest in a seat in a class that is full. Instructors will consult electronic enrollment requests to determine a student's eligibility when a seat becomes available. Students should remember that instructors will consider a variety of factors (e.g., class year, major and student interest) when offering a student a seat in the class. Whereas, students are required to attend the first meeting of a class for which they have registered, attendance at the first meeting of an electronically requested class is not required in order to maintain the enrollment request.